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Welcome as a client to the Salo employment area 

As of 1 January 2025, the employment services will be transferred to 

municipalities and the central government employment and economic 

development offices (TE Offices) will be abolished. Local government trial 

projects on employment will also end.  

As of 2025, the city of Salo, the city of Somero, the municipality of Koski Tl, and 

the municipality of Marttila will form a common employment area – the Salo 

employment area. The city of Salo acts as the responsible municipality in the 

employment area.  

What should you do? 

• The transfer of your client relationship to the Salo employment area does 

not require any action on your part. Your client data will be automatically 

transferred. 

• You do not need to restart your job search due to the transfer of the client 

relationship. 

• The transfer will not affect your unemployment benefit. 

• The transfer will not affect the tasks or services already agreed upon with 

you. Please note that your designated employee and contact information 

may change.  

• Please remember to keep your contact information up-to-date. 

Instructions for using services in the Salo employment area in the 

beginning of 2025 

• The Job Market Finland website (www.Tyomarkkinatori.fi) is the primary 

service channel. In the e-services section 

(https://tyomarkkinatori.fi/en/personal-customers/official-matters), you 

register as a job seeker and inform of any changes related to job seeking.  

• The organisation of job search meetings may be delayed in the beginning of 

the year due to the reform. Don't worry, we will get in touch with you! 

 

 

 

http://www.tyomarkkinatori.fi/
https://tyomarkkinatori.fi/henkiloasiakkaat/asiointi
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• If your case is urgent, you should send a contact request in the handling 

official matters service on the Job Market Finland website. 

(https://tyomarkkinatori.fi/en/personal-customers/official-matters). 

Salo Employment main office, on-call times, and contact information in 

early 2025 

• Address: Torikatu 4, 24100 Salo (entrance from the backyard). 

• On-call hours of the service point: On weekdays at 9-12, except for 

Thursday 2 January 2025 at 13-15 and Friday 17 January 2025 closed. 

• Service counselling by phone: On weekdays at 9-12 and 13-15, number 02 

778 8000. 

Service points in the Salo employment area 

After the beginning of the year, you can also book an appointment at the 

following service points in the Salo employment area: 

• Waltti, Salorankatu 5-7, 24240 Salo.  

• Salo City Hall, Tehdaskatu 2, 1st floor, 24100 Salo. 

• Somero service point, Joensuuntie 13, 31400 Somero 

• Marttila service point, municipal government office, Härkätie 773, 21490 

Marttila. 

• Koski Tl service point, municipal government office, Härkätie 5, 31500 Koski 

Tl. 

Voimala (Vilhonkatu 2, 24100 Salo) is open to all clients in the employment area 

in job and training inquiries and e-services. Voimala is open on weekdays at 9-

15. 

Any changes will be notified separately.  

We warmly welcome you as our client!   
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